
Thursday, March 16, 2023 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! This week our theme is St. Patrick. We read the story “Green 

Eggs and Ham,” then we made and tasted green eggs and ham. We talked about St. 

Patrick’s Day and heard flannel board stories about leprechauns. The leprechauns snuck 

into our room over night, made a mess, and snuck out. We left them a note asking them if 

they play in our room, could they please clean up the mess. They snuck in again but this 

time they cleaned up and left us a candy treat! The MWF classes talked about the letter S 

and drew a snake in their alphabet book.  

 

We hope everyone is spending time reading to your child during March reading month. 

Please remember to turn in your child’s reading log sheet to receive a book at the end of 

the month. 

 

4-Year-old classes: $4.00 field trip to Mancinos is now due and a permission slip must be 

signed. We will walk to Mancinos on Wednesday, March 22nd. 

 

Spring Break is Friday, March 24th – Friday, March 31st. School will resume on 

Monday, April 3rd. (No school Friday, March 24th).  

 

 

Week of March 20 – 23 

 

THEME Nursery Rhymes 

  LETTER T 

  NUMBERS 20 

  COLOR Orange 

  SHAPES Diamond 

 

 

Have a nice weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Laurie Henry lhenry@nativityparish.net            wwwnativityparish.net/school/ 

Angela Atchinson    aatchinson@nativityparish.net 

mailto:lhenry@nativityparish.net

